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I am a member of the public who loved to recreate in this beautiful PNW. I want to 

preserve it for future generations! 

 

The problem SB 1153 seeks to fix: Under current law, the state can approve water 

right transfers without considering impacts to streamflows and the fish and water 

quality they support. 

 

Senate Bill 1153 will close this harmful regulatory loophole in Oregon's water transfer 

laws that allow old water rights to serve new uses, move to new diversion points, or 

change the place of use without any environmental review. This loophole effectively 

nullifies Oregon's ability to protect instream values on hundreds of streams across 

the state. 

 

Now is the time to close this dangerous loophole and keep our rivers from further 

harm. SB 1153 does this! 

 

Please support SB 1153:  


